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HEALTH & SAFETY PLAN FOR RE-OPENING OF SCHOOL ON 

WEDNESDAY 17th NOVEMBER 2021 

1.  School reopens for all Y7 students on Wednesday 17th November and thereafter 
Mondays, Wednesdays & Fridays 

2.  School reopens for all Y8 students on Thursday 18th Nov and thereafter Tuesdays and 
Thursdays 

3.  School starts at 8.50 am and finishes at 2.50 pm 

4.  Students will not be allowed on site before 8.30 am 

5.  Gate will close at 9.15 am so no latecomers will be allowed entry. 

6.  No restrictions for students to attend school (Whether vaccinated or not vaccinated) 

7.  To reduce the risk of transmission of Covid – 19 and to keep all staff and students safe 
we will implement the steps below 

8.  If any staff or student feels sick – please stay at home (Suggest go to doctor and also 
get a covid test) 

9.  Only vaccinated staff (1 or 2 doses ) on site 

10.  Staff with one dose to return a negative covid test every 7 days until 2nd Dose 

11.  Hygiene protocols  

12.  Sanitising toilets after each break 

13.  Social distancing and ventilation in classes ( 1m in classrooms and 2 m outside 
classrooms) 

14.  Classroom windows and doors to be left opened to maximise ventilation 

15.  Grouping (no more than 10 per bubble) 

16.  Staff and all students to wear masks (Names to be written on masks to minimise 
random discarding of masks) 

17.  No contact sport 

18.  No swimming 

19.  No parents on site 

20.  Entry through front gate only 

21.  Morning tea and lunch breaks staggered 

22.  Lunches and fruit will be available 

23.  Students must carry water bottles 

24.  Communication to families (Newsletters , website . Facebook) 

25.  Online learning will also continue and will be encouraged for those who prefer to 
remain at home 

26.  Students with loaned devices please return these to school. 


